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THE GENERAL MANAGER’S DESK

Happy New Year — building out the calendar of upcoming events
and as the year goes on, he will be continually

| can’t believe how fast the past year went by. updating this page. | suggest to take a glance
Every year seems to go by quicker and quicker. and see what is already listed.
We enter 2018 which means it’s time for annual
renewals. Everyone should have received a Moving into 2018, the team continues to build
letter explaining the savings opportunity to be upon their success over prior years. They are
an annual versus monthly. If you want to take looking forward to see additional smiling faces
advantage of that 9% savings — YOU STILL HAVE and continued participation throughout the year.
TIME. All you have to do is let James or myself
know. - Travis Kane, PGA

As you will continue to read the newsletter,
you will see we have more organized playing
opportunities in the horizon. Additional leagues,
games, expansion of couple events and social
hours all are a part of the comprehensive 2018
calendar. So where can you find what’s going
on? Aside of the flyers and brochures around
the club house and via email —on the FRONT
PAGE of the web site is a new link called, “EVENT
CALENDAR.” Over the winter, James has been

“I' COULDN'T WAI
UP THE NEXT MO

GET OUT ON




Juniper Newsletter

MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT

Winter is upon us and the course has been tucked away for a long winters nap. We have blown out the
irrigation system. Turf protectants have been applied. Fairways and tees have been topdressed and we
have started to work on winter projects.

Winterizing the golf course properly is important for the playing season. The proses is key for giving us
a leg up in the six-month growing season. In the winter, we are continually monitoring the course for
potential damage from lack of moisture and physical damage from golf traffic. Over the winter, we will be
managing the high traffic areas with ropes and stakes and relieving soil compaction with the aerator. We
will be monitoring weather moisture and if need be, we will water dry spots with the 200-gallon sprayer.

Winter projects we are currently working on are: Irrigation pumps and the well pump motor have been
removed and sent out for service. All mowers are being sharpened and serviced. We are edging cart
paths as the frozen ground allows us. 15 green side pond has been fenced off to prevent damage to the
pond liner due to dropping water levels and liner being exposed.

“Tip of the Month”: Technical information for maintaining outdoor plants in the high desert during the
winter months- There are many nonnative plants in the landscaping around Redmond, so it is important
to protect your investment by covering them with burlap and watering the root ball monthly when
temperatures are above 40 degrees but giving time for the ground to absorb the water before it freezes
at night. If we are lucky, Mother Nature will give us some moisture and we will not need to water.

- Chanaan Fasanello




